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Dear MP,

I am writing to you to raise the issue of inadequate NHS care for the growing number of people living with allergic disease in the UK. Allergy affects around of a third of our population and encompasses a wide range of conditions and is often complex. In many patients it is chronic and in others it appears as acute attacks, the most severe of which can even be fatal. I am working with the National Allergy Strategy Group (NASG) in their campaign to improve allergy services and raise awareness of the condition.

I am interested in this issue as I have firsthand experience of how my/my child’s allergy has impacted on my life (insert own experience here) 

As my MP I would be grateful if you could help with the NASG campaign to improve NHS allergy services by doing the following:

· Writing to the Secretary of State for Health to ask what he plans to do to improve services for the growing numbers of people affected by allergic disease including ensuring the implementation of the three recently published NICE guidelines and Quality Standards
· Signing up as a supporter of the All Party Group for Allergy

The NASG is an alliance of the professional organisation BSACI (British Society for Allergy and Clinical Immunology), the patient charities: Allergy UK and The Anaphylaxis Campaign and industry partners. Since its formation the NASG has worked, with others, to highlight the need for improvements to the provision of, and access to, NHS allergy services.

The NASG believes that, at present, there is an unacceptable gap between patient need and service provision because too few posts across the country are being funded for allergist specialists. There is also a need for greater prioritisation of allergy services in commissioning at the local level, and adequate training to be provided to enable effective referral and management of less severe allergies in primary care.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Etc.
